
These recommendations will continue to be maintained within the context of RDA and TDWG. There 
is some support for using these recommendations as a starting point for the development of an 
extension to the Darwin Core standard. This process will continue the refinement of these 
recommendations to the point wherein they would be available to numerous biodiversity adopters. 
In addition to further development within TDWG, these recommendations will continue to be 
refined based on feedback received within RDA. The Biodiversity Interest Group, which spawned the 
WG, will continue to meet and, if necessary, the WG will have a session. 


